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Nursery 
 
Bob very kindly came to speak to the children in Nursery last 
week. He told them about being careful near roads and they 
were very interested and listened carefully. We then went 
outside to practise crossing the 'road'. 

 
 

Children were excited to try out their new indoor climbing 
frame. They had fun climbing over, crawling under and rocking 
in the archway. 

 

Staying Safe 
• If you have a Child Protection (Safeguarding) concern, please see a Safeguarding Lead (Mr Dakin, Mrs Crane, Miss Collins) or ring Somerset Direct 

on 0300 123 2224 
• If you notice a Health & Safety concern, please report it to Mr Dakin or Mrs Fillingham 

• We have children with nut allergies so please remember our school is a nut free school 
• Mobile phones must not be used within the school grounds 

• If you drive your children to school, please park responsibly on the surrounding roads   

Attendance 
 

Whole School attendance to date: 95.57% 
 

w/c 22nd January 
Class with the best attendance:  

Ladybird Class with 97.54% 

100% attendance: Well done to Grace who 
won this week’s raffle! Congratulations to all 
126 pupils who achieved 100% attendance this 
week.  
 

w/c 29th January  
Class with the best attendance: 

Ladybird Class with 100% 

100% attendance: Well done to Erin who won 
this week’s raffle! Congratulations to all 130 
pupils who achieved 100% attendance this 
week. 
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Ladybird Class  

 
Funky Fingers  
 
Every day the children spend time taking part in different activities that are linked to developing their 
fine motor skills. Fine motor skills are essential for young children’s development, and there are many 
activities that can help them improve their dexterity and hand-eye coordination, some of these 
include dough disco with playdough, cutting activities, threading objects and stretching elastic bands 
onto different objects.  
 
 

 
 
Maths  
 
In maths the year 1 children have been looking at place value to 20. We have spent time exploring 
the value of a digit based on its position in a number. We have used resources like ds and dienes and 
ones to support our counting and understanding.  

 
 
 
 



Rabbit Class 
 
Science 
 
As part of our science learning we have been learning all about the basic needs of plants. The children 
created some wonderful leaflets all about what a plant needs to help it grow.  

 
Jigsaw 
 
In Jigsaw, we have been thinking all about our 
dreams and goals. As part of this, we have 
discussed how in order to reach our goals we 
need to work with others successfully. We 
worked together to create a vehicle to help 
Batman cross a river and then presented our 
creations to each other.  

 

 
 
 
 

 
 



Owl Class 

 

PE 
Our theme this term has been dance and we have 
followed a unit based around strictly come 
dancing where we learn different dance moves 
from different areas. The children have enjoyed 
the Samba, dancing to 'Samba de Janeiro'. 
Alongside this, we have had great fun learning 
some 'Just dance' dances and especially enjoy 
'Waka Waka' where they get to make a human 
bike! 
 
Maths 

We have been focussing on different ways of representing a calculation. When learning methods for 
the 4 operations, we have been splitting out methods up into the formal method, arrays, visual 
representations, worded questions, number facts. We have used tens frames, part whole models and 
number lines to show our calculations. 

 
  



Badger Class 
 

MFL / French 

We've been looking at days of the week, months of the 
year and will be moving onto how to say 'yesterday, today, 
tomorrow' in French. We spent this lesson writing when 
our birthdays were and what we would like for them, using 
some useful vocabulary that was learnt in that lesson in 
addition to previously learnt numbers and conjunctions. 
 
 

Maths 

Our Maths curriculum recognises the importance of using 
pictorial representatives and concrete resources to 
solidify difficult concepts. Therefore, we try to incorporate 
visual supports where we can to help the children learn 
and understand the foundations of those tricky 
calculations that they enjoy tackling.  
 
In Badger, we've used multiplication arrays, cubes, base 10, counters, fraction walls and bar models 
alongside more formal methods such as column, short division (bus stop) and part-whole models.  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 



Dragonfly Class 
 
History 
As Historians we have been 
exploring the differences 
between primary and 
secondary sources and using 
our oracy skills to discuss the 
advantages and disadvantages 
of both. We investigated images 
of different Greek pots which 
depicted scenes from Ancient 
Greek Olympic events. We 
discussed what we could see, 
anything they had in common 
and used this to work out 
information about the Ancient Greek Olympics. 
 
Science 
In Science we have been learning about rocks, soils and fossils. We used 
pictures of a range of different fossils and discussed what we could see 
and what we noticed. We linked these observations together with our 
previous learning about animal classifications and features to suggest 
what type of living creature the fossil once was. 
 
 
 
 

  



How do your children learn? 

 
  



 
  



 

Reminders  
 

Please ensure your child brings a water bottle to school with them everyday.  
  
Please ensure your child brings their reading book and yellow reading record to school with them 
every day.  
  
If your child borrows some spare clothes from school, we would be grateful if you could please wash 
and return them.   
  
Many thanks for your support  
 
 

 
 

Feedback Friday 
 

We would welcome your thoughts on our next Big Question: 
 
How does the school support positive behaviour choices? Do 
you have any examples? 
 
What matters most to you when things go wrong with 
friendships?  
 
 
 

 
 

People that help us 
 
Ladybird class would like to create a role play corner for their new topic, ‘people that help us’.  
If you are able to donate or lend us any suitable items we would be very grateful. Many thanks for your 
support.  

 

 
 



 
  



 
Gold Book w/c 22nd and 29th January  

  
Ladybird Leo for having a fantastic first week in Ladybird class, well done Leo. Alfie for showing kindness 

and generosity in the ladybird class by sharing with others.  
Rabbit Blake for fantastic independent sentence writing. Christo for showing amazing enthusiasm when 

learning about the great fire of London and asking lots of questions. Ayla for settling into Rabbit 
Class beautifully. Dexter for making great independent learning choices.  

Owl Lucas for his great attitude and improvement with his handwriting. Alfie for having a great attitude 
to his learning and always having a go. Zachary D. for his effort and improvement with his 
handwriting. Aubrey for great focus and effort in maths. Rome for building up his great 
independence in writing. Hannah for improved attitude and effort in writing.  

Badger Finn for great RE on Thursday and Jessica for her excellent effort in English. Seren for insightful 
contributions to guided reading lessons. Caleb for wonderful use of vocabulary and key features 
in English. Kaleb for self-belief and effort in maths and English. Archie and Fergus for excellent 
reasoning and working out in maths. Navayah for having a wonderful growth mindset. Morgan for 
fantastic fractions in maths. 

Dragonfly Dylan, Daniel and Joe for effort in their writing. Crystal for extending her sentences with 
conjunctions. Alfie for great use of subordinate conjunction openers and accurate commas. Leo 
G and William for fantastic and detailed thinking in RE. Romilly and Isabel for careful and 
accurate work in maths. Matilda for superb effort and care at all times. Arabella for wonderfully 
creative sentences involving biscuits. 
 
 
 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

February 
8th, 22nd, 29th February  Year 5 Forest School  
w/c 12th February  Half-term 
Monday 19th February  Badger Class Swimming starts 
Tuesday 20th February  BLSA AGM, school hall, 3.15pm 
 
March  
Sunday 3 March    BLSA Quiz Night, 7.30pm at the Lethbridge 
14th, 21st March   Year 5 Forest School  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 
 

 
 
 



 


